Architect designs
numerous residential
and commercial
projects in Mandurah

MANDURAH architects,
John Kannis and
Associates, branch office
was opened in Mandurah
1994 with the head office
based in West Perth.

Since the opening they
have designed and
supervised a number of
residential and
commercial projects in
Mandurah, including
documenting the
proposed Mandurah
Towers and successfully
negotiated and obtained

planning approval.
In 1994 John Kannis
was awarded the

honoured position of
being nominated the
Officially Appointed
Architect for the
‘Australian Pensioners

League’ who are present
have over 120,000
members throughout
Australia.

Since this nomination
John Kannis and
Associates have
successfully documented
and supervised the
construction of over 150
aged persons units with
ongoing work in the
pipeline.



